
2-14-2018 

Hello Mrs. Chapel 

Thank you for the visit on January 17th
. I would like to take the actions necessary to apply for an 

accurate permit for operations that we would perform if we are able to get back up in running by this 

spring or summer. I feel that if we ever get into a larger scale production similar to the time we 

manufactured the military hoods during 2015 and 2016 we would need to increase the gel coat usage to 

around 2 drums per week. All resin applications are close molded for production and prototyping. 

Our original permit from when my familiar had the car body business was all open molded and hand lay 

wet out and low volume. Then it was sold to the Legend motors group. Once they defaulted on their 
payment terms to our family they were evicted off the property in 2008. 

As for now there is no chance of reoccurrence due to the fact we are shut down and have no employees 

besides myself and a part time book keeper. 

In the mean as I continue to ramp business back up I would like to know the appropriate steps to void 

our current permit and apply for a more accurate one. Thank you. 

James Downs~ ./1 .- ~ 
American Def nse Composites LLC. 

Downs Industries LLC. 
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3-19-18 

Mrs. Chapel 

1. The name of the Company that will hold the permit is Downs Industries LLC. 

2. The location is 715 N. Main st. Lawton, Ml. 49065 

3. PTI number 748-90A 

4. The equipment we will be using going fo rward is 1 gel coat gun, 2 injection guns for closed mold 

applications, 1 chopper gun that may be used rarely for mold making. 

5. Our main process is closed molding with re-usable silicone bags or throw away bags. 
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